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Dear Students,

Welcome the fall 2022 semester! The entire Citrus College community is here to support you.

Please click on the image below for a few important reminders. Have a great semester, and thank
you for choosing Citrus College!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=idk7atf5c80
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=idk7atf5c80

